
Dear Parents & Families, 
 
Welcome back to Nursery! It is hard to believe that we are now in our final term and will soon be making 
preparations for your children to move into their Reception classes. We would ask you to work with us by 
making sure your child can put on their own coat, put on and do up their shoes (no laces) recognise their 
belongings e.g. sun hat, Jacket and bag. Please encourage your child to walk, bike or scooter to nursery 
every day. Let’s banish the buggies!   

Our topic this half term is ‘Sunshine and sunflowers.’ This seasonal project provides opportunities for 
outdoor learning and teaches children how to care for the plants and animals in their local environment. 

The children will take part in outdoor learning and find out how to stay safe in the sun. 
We will be taking inspiration from famous artist like Vincent Van Gogh and explore 

different art techniques to draw and paint sunflowers.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In the ‘On the Beach’ project, the children will learn about animals that live 
in rock pools and on the seashore. The children will compare their 
experiences with beach holidays in the past. They will explore the 
importance of looking after the environment to keep living things safe. We 
will also share the story ‘The Night Pirates’ by Peter Harris and will role 
play our own pirate adventures.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Things to Remember: 
 
Please make sure that all coats, drinks bottles, and other belongings are clearly labelled with your child’s 
name. Oak Farm nursery promotes Healthy Eating/living. Please could you provide a healthy lunch box for 
your child if they are staying full time. When it is children’s birthdays we cannot accept birthday cakes or 
sweets, you can provide birthday stickers which we can share with your child and their friends.  
 
Please feel free to speak to staff about any concerns or worries at a mutually convenient time. Messages 
or questions should be directed to a member of the team inside the Nursery and not the person watching 
the door. We thank you for your continued support and look forward to an exciting and enjoyable summer 
term at Oak Farm Nursery.  
 
Kind regards,  

Nursery Team 


